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                                                                25 October 2021  
        

         

Department of Planning, Industry & Environment 
Alpine Resorts - Assessments 
Shop 5A, Snowy River Avenue,  
Jindabyne NSW 
 
 
ATT: Mark Brown 
 
 
Dear Mark,  
 
 
Re:   Cover Letter for Bushfire Hazard Assessment, The Stables, 20 
Candle Heath Road, Perisher Valley NSW 
 
This letter is provided for ‘Bushfire Hazard Assessment for the proposed 

additions and alterations to the existing accommodation facility at 20 Candle 

Heath Road, Perisher Valley’ dated 14 March 2021. Harris Environmental 

Consultants 

 

The Bushfire Hazard Assessment is provided for all works at 20 Candle Heath 

Road, Perisher Valley.  

 

This letter confirms that the proposed additions and alterations to Units 16 and 

17, undertaken as a separate Development Application, have been assessed 

in the Bushire Hazard Assessment in full.  

 

All recommendations are provided in the Bushfire Hazard Assessment.  

 

Kind Regards 
 

 
 
Katherine Harris 

BPAD-L3-26927 
GRAD DIP BUSH FIRE PROTECTION, UWS  
GRAD DIP ENVIRO  MANG HERTS, UK,  
GRAD DIP NAT RES UNE, 
BSC APP SC, AGRICULTURE HAC 
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